
Brent Drake
Dedham

My name is Brent Drake and I am in support of LD 909. The water level of Phillips 
lake is a local environmental issue and in my opinion should be dealt with locally.  
Due to the changing environment, I feel that the residents should have more control in
making the decisions that are in the best interest for Phillips lake. I also feel that the 
overseers have personal interests that are clouding their judgment in this issue.
Thank you for considering my comments,
Brent Drake


